Principal’s Report 10-17-22

There are currently 310 students enrolled at GRMS.

We have had a very productive 1st nine weeks.

Our Guiding Coalition is working hard to give the MS faculty the tools we need to succeed.
The Mighty Beaver Band hosted a very successful band competition (18 schools) last week.
Congratulations to Mr. Pettit and the band.

Also Ms. Reimer and the choir had several students successfully qualify for various awards and
accolades this past weekend. Way to go!

We are very excited to offer Grandparent’s Day this year.
The dates and times are listed on our website.



